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25th June 2021 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
We will be holding a graduation ceremony for all of the children leaving us to join nursery. This will 
be held on Thursday 15th July. Unfortunately, due to the Covid 19 restrictions, we cannot allow 
parents to attend the ceremony. 
 
All children who are leaving us to go to nursery in September are invited to attend the morning 
session on Thursday 15th July, arriving at 8.40am and collecting at 11am. This includes our afternoon 
children who are leaving us. The graduation ceremony will be taking place during this morning 
session. 
 
If your child will be returning to us in September and usually attends a morning session on this day, 
you have the opportunity to bring them in to attend the afternoon session, 12:30pm – 3:15pm. 
 
 
We look forward to celebrating this very special day with your child. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Gibbins 
Acting Head of School 
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